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26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We would like to share these dates for Primary 7/ Rang 7 Leavers’ events, to allow you time to put these 

in your diaries! 

 

Monday 26th June 10am - Leavers’ Mass -whole school in attendance.  

 

Tuesday 27th June 10am - 11.30am - Primary 7/ Rang 7 Assembly and Coffee Morning. 

 

We hope to welcome as many parents as possible to these events. If you are unable to attend, perhaps 

another family representative might be available.  

 

Pupils will also be involved in other activities in class which celebrate their time in St John’s, including 

an opportunity to gather pupil/ staff autographs. You may have seen on the website that Aspire NI are 

supporting St John’s in their “Back to School” initiative for school uniform donation.  Therefore, please 

note that we will not be allowing pupils to sign uniform items, at a time when other families in need could 

benefit from them being donated.  

 

As is traditional in many schools, P7/ R7 pupils are given the special privilege of finishing the school year 

early! School will end for P7/ R7 pupils on Tuesday 27th June 3pm.  

 

We hope the pupils will enjoy their final weeks in primary school and look forward to our end of year 

celebrations with them.  

 

Please complete the slip below, to allow us to plan refreshments for the Coffee Morning. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr McComb/ P7 & R7 Teaching Team 

 


